R (TYTYIPAN o &
August 7, 1941

r. Co We Gray,

Assistant to the Secretary,
Department of 8tate,
Washington, D.C,

Dear Mr. Gray: :;

It just occurred to nme tnatNXQy mipnﬁ be interested
in seeing the enclosed méﬂ@fdﬂdﬂﬁ on. the mstaﬁlichmen+ of
closer relations between tgf«Uhlted Btdtps and> Eu Argentine,
which at my suggestion w¢s\bpmrile&/in October~Fovember 1940
by the members of our- atgfi in Bnanos—Airas. At that time
I sent a copy qf this memoxapdu%‘to ¥r. Rovensky of the
Council of Wati¢nal Defens §:"t Wiq request,

f incerely yours,

D. N, Heineman.
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